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For the Week of 1/11/21

CURRENT NEWS
We are well stocked in non-
perishable food items including: 
bread and peanut butter thanks to 
the generous donations from 
Forgotten Harvest

St Vincent de Paul's now has a food 
pantry at BFIA, distributing non-
perishable foods once per week on 
Tuesday between 12pm – 2pm
For more info call St Vincent de Paul 
at 586-778-5100 - hit 4 and leave a 
message

Our Clothes Pantry contains winter 
items including:  Winter coats, Hats, 
Gloves, Scarves, Hoodies, and Boots  
We are in need of the above items, 
to donate call Dale at 248-214-2732

Embrace Grace - The Love Party on 
1/9/21 was a huge success with over 
10 women participating to complete 
the Love Boxes, these will be 
distributed to the local OBGYN's. 
The Leaders will be starting training 
Friday 1/15/21 at BFIA. We hope to 
form and start a class for Blooms in 
February
To Volunteer contact 
Jessica at 586-733-1429

UPCOMING EVENTS
Painting with a Verse starts back 
up on Tuesday 1/26/21 at 6:30pm 
– Still only $10 –- We are limiting 
the seating to 20 people to ensure 
social distancing, also masks will be 
required -- Spots are still available

The AA and NA meetings are 
doing great. They all are settling in 
nicely
Meeting Makers Make It  - 
Mon thru Fri at 10am 
Table Talk  - Wed & Fri at 7pm
Women in Action  - Fri at 8pm

ON THE HORIZON
BFIA currently owns a Ford 9 
passenger van. We are working to 
obtain insurance to make the 
vehicle operational

AARC – We are still formulating 
strategy of how best to offer 
assistance to the addiction 
community – more details soon
To Volunteer contact Dale at 248-
214-2732
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